
South Coast Orchid Society 

Summary of January, 1958 meeting as published in Orchid Digest 
 

Trophies for the best flowers judged in 1957 and the installation of new officers were 

regular features of the Annual Banquet meeting January 27.  In addition, Mr. Arthur Dettweiler 

of Los Angeles Orchid Exchange gave an interesting talk on the workings of the Orchid 

Exchange and explained the efforts that were being made to expand the present flower market. 

 For the best flower in its class during 1957, a trophy was given to Bernard Wood for Blc. 

Camilla ‘Goldilocks’, to R. J. Chrisman for C. Porcia ‘Cannizarro’ and Vanda Nellie Morley 

‘Del Rey’, to Howard Anderson for C. Bob Betts ‘Snow Bird’, to John Hanes for Cyp. Cavalese 

‘Majesticum’, to C. E. Glover for Cym. Swallow ‘Centennial Belle’, to Ozzella Orchids for Cym. 

Swallow ‘Justine’, to B. O. Bracey & Co. for Phal. Grace Palm ‘Avalanche’ and Lc. Elissa 

‘Crimson Queen’, and to Mary Agnes Chase for Vanda Rothschildiana ‘La Habra’. 

 Hundreds of orchids were used in the table decorations by Mrs. Calvin Worthen in 

carrying out her original and very beautiful theme of “A Symphony in Orchids”. 

Mrs. Glenn W. Hamilton 
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